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Comments: We've been taking our summer vacations at or near Big Lake for 40 years at least! There is so much

to do and so many places to go, we keep coming back. One of the big draws to the area are the number of 4WD

roads. We'll take our Jeep Cherokee and spend 2 weeks exploring. Of course, we stay on the roads, as everyone

should. Have there been problems with this? People who cause damage are looked down upon by 99% of the

road users, and are reported to the Sheriff's office if they're caught by someone. DON'T close the trails and roads

because of this very small amount of troublemakers! And, I haven't seen ANY degradation concerning natural

beauty, water quality, or wildlife numbers over all these years. In fact, we'll sometimes travel for hours on back-

country roads without seeing anyone else. Keep all the roads open!
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